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Andrew Deans ( Chair )

Friends of Cantelowes Gardens

30/11/2022  12:50:522022/4293/P OBJ A Z Alura The air and noise pollution in Camden road is well known and horrendous.  The vibrations from yet another 

building site nearby cannot be good for the structure of old Victorian houses that have to withstand trains, cars 

and lorries.  

There is a question of glare, which will be affect the health and well-being of residents across the road from 

this construction proposal.  Light pollution from stronger headlights streaming into the flats will be increased by 

a large block of flats directly in front of the houses.  In the day, when the flats need natural light to dry out the 

old cavity walls, they will most certainly have any light or warmth blocked by these commercial premises being 

proposed in this planning application.

I can understand the owners of the site wanting to make the maximum amount of money from this site.  

Building flats is a popular business model to make money fast.  I have always though a busy garage with car 

engines be revved up and delivers was enough pollution for the residents nearby to contend with.  

It will be hallucinating if the owners of the train tunnel will consider the application.  The noise and vibrations 

for the flats will not be good for their health and well-being.  Camden Girls School will have restricted light to 

their buildings.  Not to mention, the park which has a lovely meadow of fruit trees and plants just by the 

proposed building.
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